RESUME DIGEST
SR 142 2016 Regular Session Carter

Requests the La. State Law Institute to study and make recommendations regarding the
feasibility of revisions to present laws to require physical custody of children to be shared
equally.

Requests a written report to the legislature no later than February 1, 2017.



